
BEFORE 

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

 

In the Matter of the investigation of ) 

the Foraker Gas Company relative to ) 

compliance with the Natural Gas   )  Case No. 21-0205-GA-GPS 

Pipeline Safety standards   ) 

 

 

March 8, 2021 

 

 

To the Honorable Commission, 

 

Staff proposes the following Stipulation and Recommendation for the Commission’s 

consideration. This Stipulation and Recommendation was negotiated between 

Commission Staff and the Foraker Gas Company to resolve Staff findings related to 

Staff’s investigation of the Foraker Gas Company’s compliance with the Pipeline Safety 

Regulations. 

 

The proposed Stipulation and Recommendation does not purport to reflect the views of 

the Commission, nor should any party consider the Commission as bound in any manner 

by the negotiated Stipulation and Recommendation set forth herein. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

/s/ Chelsea Fletcher     

Jodi J. Bair 

Chelsea Fletcher 

Assistant Attorneys General 

Public Utilities Section 

30 E. Broad St., 16th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

614. 466.4395 (telephone)  

866.431.1581 (fax) 

Jodi.Bair@ohioattorneygeneral.gov  

Chelsea.Fletcher@ohioattorneygeneral.gov  

 

On Behalf of the Staff of the  

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

mailto:Chelsea.Fletcher@ohioattorneygeneral.gov
mailto:Jodi.Bair@ohioattorneygeneral.gov
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/s/ Chelsea R. Fletcher
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